
Getting things done – South Tay Street
#dundeewestend

Residents will have noticed that there were three street lights at the north
end of South Tay Street have not been working, making that end of the street
very dark. There was also a light out in the nearby council car park.

I have had several complaints about this and reported this to the Street
Lighting Partnership Manager.

I have since had this update :

“We are aware of these lights but unfortunately, we are having issues
sourcing components to repair them.

As we have been unable to source replacement parts for the lights, we have
removed them and replaced them with some temporary fittings to at least keep
the area lit.”

http://www.government-world.com/getting-things-done-south-tay-street-dundeewestend/
http://www.government-world.com/getting-things-done-south-tay-street-dundeewestend/
https://blogger.googleusercontent.com/img/a/AVvXsEhH5i7YERdYieMLvH-itDO5-HFhC19_sIjAb1Dm2XfO13ZiFucuGS0je4AurYcFAgcuWM93n2dstANNLUet-nTwFOxdW09p49sGxoC32EXtox0cEdqEA3P22lvqE3FmyzulJ24p4nkvTzU_4bElK7Ui3Sba_2oMIdkOwlDE5EZwcDoStXr90sg=s1253

